LOP1.

1lth May, 1951.

lany thanks for your lettér of the
4 8th instant respecting the First Entry Certificate of the
liotorship "ALDEGONDA", from which I note that the half cert-
ificate originally issued is now on board the vessel but
; tat vou have arranged with the Owners for this to be returned
as soon as it ean be obtained from the ship.

Thanking you for your attention, end witl

Yours sincerely,

. Leeuwenburg, Esq.,
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